well here it is, the second month of the new year. As you may realize the riding season is drawing nearer.

Although one of our members thought he was pretty slick as he headed out for the warm weather in the Bahamas. Now that he has returned safe, and sound. I understand he has several miles to turn in for the month of January. Welcome back HARRY RADABAUGH. I'm sure everyone will be interested to hear of your trip at the coming meeting.

Our Power Run, scheduled for April 30th, is in the way of planning, so if there is anyone that cannot attend the coming meeting, would you please call Ron Rudolph, and let him know if you can volunteer to help on anything?

As many of you know our club is planning to set up a display in the Autorama at the Sports Arena, at the last of this month. If you have any snapshots of your BMW, you would like to donate, for the display, please bring them to the meeting.

WITHOUT

Hear Say!! CLARENCE MEAD we have heard you are back in town after your several months working out of town. Now lets see you at the meeting.

Also, DAVE SLOAN we heard you have been down in bed with the flu. We hope you are feeling better, and will be able to come up for our meeting, also don't forget Helen this time.

The Casey's have volunteered to hold the meeting at their home which is on TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH. Directions are as follows: Take Navarre ave. to Lallendorf Rd. (Pearson Prk. is on Lallendorf and Navarre), turn left, straight down Lallendorf almost to the end, and it will be on the right ggoing towards the Lake. Their address is 920 Lallendorf.

Also we will have a potluck after the meeting, so if each family can bring a dish.

P.J. Don't forget Without your suport we're nothing, your milage!!

Lets see all of you at the meeting!!!!

PEARSON LACLEN DORF RD. 920 CASEY & LERIE PARK